
 
 
 

 
 
 

CHOICE ENROLLMENT INFORMATION 2017-18 
 

1st Round Choice Enrollment: January 9– January 31, 2017 
2nd Round Choice Enrollment: February 10– August 31, 2017 

 
Families who wish to enroll their student in a school other than their neighborhood 
school must complete a Choice Enrollment Application, and submit it to their school of 
choice. Applications for First Round Choice Enrollment are accepted in January  
(1/9/2017 -1/31/2017) for the following 2017-2018 school year. Students are accepted 
on a space available basis. Round one applications are prioritized through a lottery 
process. Waiting lists, which are prioritized, will be created if applicants exceed space 
available at the school. A separate application must be completed and submitted for each 
child. Choice acceptance for kindergarten does not guarantee admission to a full day 
program. Also, choice enrollment does not guarantee busing transportation.  
 
If a student is not accepted at a school during the First Round Choice Enrollment, the 
student will remain on the prioritized waitlist and be carried over to Second Round Choice 
Enrollment (2/10/2016 - 8/31/2017).  
 
If you have turned in an application to the school, you do not need to bring in any 
registration documents. If you do get accepted to attend Leawood, we will notify you and 
have you bring in your documentation at that time. If you do not hear from us, you will stay 
on the waiting list and we will notify you when an opening becomes available. We also 
recommend that you do register at your home school so you won’t miss any opportunities 
regarding their prospective wait lists. If you choice enroll at more than one school and you 
get accepted and choose to attend that school, you must let all schools involved know that 
you have been accepted and confirmed for that school.  
 
For additional information please visit the Jefferson County Schools website at 
www.jeffcopublicschools.org. Click on the Enrollment link. 


